








August 19, 2018                                                                        Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
 

 
 

Would you like the Sanctuary Light to burn in 
either the Church or the Chapel… 
�¾in memory of a loved one 
�¾in thanksgiving  
�¾to honor a special birthday or anniversary or 
occasion in your family 
 

To donate an offering for the Sanctuary Light in 
either the Church or Chapel for one week in 
memory/honor of a loved one, please complete 
the form and return it to the Church Office with 
your contribution of $10 per week.  
You can also visit the Church Office in person. 
 

 
(Please check one) 
�‰Church Sanctuary Light    �‰Chapel Sanctuary Light  
 
Week starting, Monday_________________________ 
 
Your Name________________________________ 
 
Phone____________________________________ 
 
This offering is in memory/honor of: 
 
__________________________________________ 

Introducing  
Nativity’s Newest Ministry 

 

Meals That Heal 
 

To be part of this new exciting ministry and  
get your name on the list, you can email  

Rosie Marquez  joselina_marquez@yahoo.com  
Janet Nemec  jnemec@nativitynj.org 

 

Be sure to include your name, cell phone, email and the # of 
people volunteering with you and their names.  
You can also help with a donation for supplies for the Ministry. 
If you have a connection with a food market, we are looking for 
short dated foods suitable for freezing to assist with our food 
needs. 

(Please circle one) 

Thursday, September 6th 
 

Registration Forms are  
on the literature rack 

 
Bill Taylor from William 
Taylor Construction 
took out the old  
windows and installed 
new windows in the 
McGrath Room. This  
improvement also  
included replacing the 
very old air conditioner! 



 
 
 
 
 

Adoration of the  
Blessed Sacrament 

 

Every Friday 
11:00AM-12:00PM 

In the Chapel 
 

August 3rd –September 28th 
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...to send in your Vacation Church Photos! 
Wherever you go, take photos of the churches 
you visit. To make it even more fun, be sure to 
be in the photo too.  

Simply email your photo to: 
jnemec@nativitynj.org 

Please include your names as well as the name of 
the church and where it is located. 

Scripture Study  
Would you like to...gain some theological insight, get to know people, 

be part of a supportive community, grow as a Catholic 
 

...Join us for Scripture Study beginning on Tuesday September, 11th     
(12:45-2:30) our program entitled “Praying with the Pivotal Players” has 
been designed by Bishop Robert Barron. Content for the program includes 
the study and contribution to the Church of; St. Francis of  Assisi, St.     
Catherina of Siena, Michelangelo, 
St. Thomas Aquinas, G.K.        
Chesterton, Bl. John Henry       
Newman. Each Tuesday session will 
run from 12:45-2:30pm.  
Cost per person: $10. Contact Tony  
LaFemina 201 445-0218 

The Community Thrift Shop 
 

The Rosary Society would like to send a special THANK YOU 
to the Parishioners of Nativity for their donations to the       
Community Thrift Shop. Because of your generous              
contributions, we earned $667 for the last quarter. At our    
September meeting, we will decide where this money can best 
be used. 
 

We also want to send a special thank you to those 11 ladies 
who volunteered their time to help us with our week obligation 
to the Thrift Store. If you are interested in donating to the Thrift 
Store, flyers can be found in the Narthex. 

 
 
 
 
 

Saturday  
September 15, 2018 

 

Mass at 4:00 PM Picnic to follow 
 

Rain date:  
Sunday, September 16th after 12:00 Noon Mass 

 
This year, why not consider being part of  

this impressive team of volunteers.  
There are so many different tasks,  

you are sure to find a job that will suit you.  
 

Please contact Sue Hartmann at  
201 652-1899 or susan1899@gmail.com 

 

The Parish Picnic  
has become one of the parish’s  
biggest community events… 

it won’t be the same without you! 

To all the students  
heading to College... 

 
Wishing you God speed and  

always share  
in the hope of Christ! 


